
Greetings from Moore Agricultural Society 
 
The Moore Agricultural Society, Home of the Brigden Fair, would like to wish everyone a 
wonderful and prosperous 2020.  We hope that everyone was able to make special memories 
with family and friends during 2019 and are glad we were able to be a part of it.  We appreciate 
your patronage over the past year at the Brigden Fair, the jamborees/campout weekends, tractor 
pulls, demolition derby, brunches, beef dinner and many other special events.  Wishing everyone 
a Happy New Year and we look forward to seeing you again throughout 2020. 
 
Thank you 
 
Moore Agricultural Society 
 
********************** 
HMMMMMM…….  
Not sure what to get that special person who has everything? 
Gift Certificates are available for Upcoming Country Jamborees at the Brigden Fairgrounds 
Exhibition Hall which are held November - April.   Makes a great Christmas, Birthday or “Just 
because I care” gift!  Gift Certificates can be purchased at the Jamborees or at the Fair office 
(Monday - Friday 9 - noon; 1 - 4 p.m.) 
 
***************************** 
Christmas Country Jamboree at the Brigden Fair Exhibition Hall on December 8, 2019.  Come 
dance the afternoon away.  Doors open at noon with music starting at 1 p.m. Cash Bar.  Limited 
Dinner Tickets available for 5 p.m. Scalloped Potato and Ham supper. Musicians welcome.   

********************************** 

Don't let winter get you down. Come join us at the Winter Wonderland Country Jamboree on 
Sunday, January 12, 2020. Doors open at noon with music starting at 1 p.m. Ham and Scalloped 
potato supper at 5 p.m. with tickets sold at the door. Cash Bar, Musicians welcome. Bring your 
partner, your dancing shoes and your love of music. 

******************************** 
Celebrate with your Valentine on Sunday, February 9, 2020 at the Brigden Fairgrounds 
Exhibition Hall Valentines's Country Jamboree. Doors open at noon. Music begins at 1. Dinner 
tickets available for 5 p.m. seating. Cash Bar.  Musicians welcome. Bring your partner, your 
dancing shoes and your love of music. 

******************** 

 Annual General Meeting of MAS  
The  Annual General Meeting of the Moore Agricultural Society will be held on Saturday, 
January 18, 2020  at the Brigden Fairgrounds Exhibition Hall. This afternoon event will begin 
with registration and membership renewal (starting at 11:30 am); potluck supper (12:30 
p.m.) and the meeting to follow (Approx. 1:30 p.m.).    

 


